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NOTICE OF MEETING 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 2018 BUDGETS 

AND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE AMENDED 2017 BUDGETS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that proposed 2018 budgets have been submitted to the Boards 

of Directors (each a “Board,” collectively the “Boards”) of the CRYSTAL VALLEY 

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1 & 2 (each a “District,” collectively the “Districts”).  A copy of 

the proposed budgets are on file in the office of Simmons & Wheeler, P.C., 304 Inverness Way South, 

Suite 490. Englewood, Colorado, where the same are open for public inspection.   

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that amendment to the 2017 budgets have been submitted to 

the Districts.  Copies of the proposed amended budgets are on file in the office of Simmons & Wheeler, 

P.C., 304 Inverness Way South, Suite 490. Englewood, Colorado, where the same are open for public 

inspection. 

Such proposed budgets and amended budgets will be considered at a public hearing during a 

joint meeting of the Districts to be held at 2160 Fox Haven Dr., Castle Rock, Colorado, on Tuesday, 

October 24, 2017 at 10:00 A.M.  Any interested elector of the Districts may file any objections to the 

proposed budgets or amended budgets at any time prior to final adoption of the budgets and amended 

budgets by the governing body of the Districts. 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARDS OF DIRECTORS: 
    CRYSTAL VALLEY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1 & 2 

 
    /s/ WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON 

Attorneys at Law 
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